
To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Larissa Wolff. I am a home educator to three children here in the state of North Dakota. I am 

opposed to bill SB 2400 because it will infringe upon our rights as home educators. Any time money is 

given “freely” from the government, it comes with strings attached. I do not wish to have limitations and 

my rights taken away to teach my children the way I believe God is leading me to teach them. I am 

thankful for our rights and choice to be able to home educate our children and I want it to stay that way: 

our choice. This includes how we educate them. Please vote no on SB 2400. Let us all continue to have 

the freedoms that many before us fought so hard to gain.  

 

Thank You, 

Larissa Wolff 


